Town of Eau Pleine, Marathon County, WI

TOWN UTILITY POLICY

The Town Utility policy was enacted on November 14, 2023 by proper Motion, Second and
majority vote by the Town of Eau Pleine Town Board. Posted at the Town Hall, Town Recycling

Center and on the Town Website on November 21, 2023

If you wish the read the policy in it's entirety, you can find it on our town website at
www.townofeaupleinemc.org or contact the clerk for either an electronic or hard copy. The clerk

email is eaupleine2017@hotmail.com and phone number is 715.570.8481.

Deanna Landwehr, Clerk
11/20/23
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